
 

Memo 
Date:  April 7, 2025  

To: Priests 

From: Maureen Smith, director, Office of Communications 

Re: Reminder—Letter from Archbishop Gregory Hartmayer regarding 

Hundredfold workshop for priests 

 

Please see letter from Archbishop Gregory Hartmayer regarding Hundredfold 
workshop for priests, a new initiative to create parish-level vocational support 
ministries. 

This event will take place on June 6 or 7 at two different locations for your 
convenience. See flyer for additional information.  

https://archatl.com/wp-content/uploads/2025/03/letter-from-archbishop-hartmayer.pdf
https://archatl.com/wp-content/uploads/2025/03/aoa_hundredfoldworkshop_flyer_2025.pdf

